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Sub: Inaugural PGDM Function for Indore Campus
Dear Students, ‘“

We are happy to inform you that the inaugural function for the PGDM programme at Indore,
campus will be conducted on 19.06.17. This would also mark the commencement of the programme.

The detailed schedule of the programme will be sent to you in due course of time. The location plan of
the campus is enclosed with the intimation.

Regards,

rJ\W

(DR. MEENA CHINTAMANENI)
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